
Meeting	Minutes	
	
Date: April 17, 2019 
By: Jean Davids, Secretary 
 
The meeting began shortly after 7:00 pm and was presided over by president Heather Reinhart. We had 
12 members and 2 guests in attendance. 
 
The assignment, “Say Farewell to Winter”, was delayed/combined with the May assignment of “Think 
Spring” due to Jean’s wrist surgery and inability to drag in all the equipment needed to display them. 
 
Election Results were announced. Sharon Johnson will be on the Board another two-year term. Thanks 
for your continued service and willingness to run again. The other position is Secretary and Jean Davids 
will continue in that role.  
 
Rick Lockhart stepped up to help show how to edit images to be Black & White for our May meeting. 
Jean Davids has some good videos on the topic and can share what she has learned, too. 
 
Steve Fowler shared his experiences of doing multiple exposures in camera for creative effects and 
listed examples of what he has done. Thanks for that Steve. 
 
We discussed the upcoming June meeting where we will be shooting photos of the cars owned by the 
local Corvette Club. It was decided to keep the venue at River City Extreme for everyone’s convenience. 
We will continue to work on these arrangements, as time gets closer. Jean Davids agreed to contact 
River City Extreme to insure that this is okay with them as well.  (Note:  I did and they are.) 
 
The topic was a Group Q&A. After asking about general questions, we gathered in groups by camera 
gear and did open discussion about any questions or gear questions. Many brought their camera gear. 
Jean was able to attend she and Jeff LaVigne shared information regarding iPhones and iPad 
photography with those interested. 
 
2019/2020 dues need to be paid no later than the May meeting. Please fill out forms and 
submit payment to Aaron and payable to Monticello Camera Club. Forms are needed so it can more 
easily be recorded. If no address/contact info has changed you can just fill in SAME across that portion 
of the form.  
 
Upcoming Meetings 
 
May 15 

• Assignment: Think Spring 
• Topic: B&W – Jean Davids/Rick Lockhart 

 
June 19 

• Assignment: B&W 
• Topic: Cindy Mendel has organized a photo shoot with the Corvette Club. Tips and pointers for 

doing this will be mailed out in advance of the meeting so that you know what to bring with for 
equipment. Photo shoot will be done right at River City Extreme out behind the building. 

 
July 17 

• Assignment: Automotive/vehicle photos 
• Topic: Neutral Density Filters and others 


